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As we have recently commemorated the 40th anniversary of The Washington Monument Rally, we at the 
Legacy Project* want to commemorate and capture this moment in time by recording and publishing the 
stories of those who experienced, took part and contributed to this historic event! 
 
Were you there? Do you remember that moment? Get in touch and share your experience – we’d love to 
make it a memory for everyone. 
 
Please email a response to communications@ um-uk,org including a telephone number we can reach you 
on and a short summary of the moment you would like to share. 
 
We hope to hear from you soon! 
 
Warmest wishes, 
 
Legacy Project team 
 
 
*The Legacy Project is an informal group of passionate second generation (Jonathan Bateman, Elisa 
Brann and David Schröder) who are collecting precious stories from members in the hopes of preserving 
first-hand memories that future generations can experience for themselves. 
 
 
 
 


